
Unit Topic: God’s Earth 
 
Community Workers:          
Plant Helpers 
 
Shape: Cross 
 
Color: Brown 
 
Fruit of the Spirit: 
Peace 
 
Memory Verse: “Let 
your light shine.”  
 
Key Question: Who can 
do what Jesus says? 
 
Bottom Line: I can do 
what Jesus says 
 
Basic Truth: Jesus 
wants to be my friend   
forever.  
 
  Dates to Remember:  
 
April 16th-Parent 
Chapel  
April 8 Th1-Good Fri-
day   DOCA closed  
 
April 21st-  DOCA 
closed  
 
April 23-25- Volunteer 
Appreciation  
 
April 22nd- SCRIP 
Cards sales begin  
 
April 25th- Joy the 
Comfort Dog  
 
April 28th- 
 Acceptance letters 
email  
 

 
 

   Mrs. Judy      
     2025 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Spring is in the air, and it is hard to believe that another month has already passed!  
The end of the school year is just around the corner. The children have grown and 
learned so much. It has been a blessing to be part of their learning experience. 
 
In March, we enjoyed the Rodeo Round Up. The children enjoyed the petting Zoo, 
story time with Mrs. Baacke, games and a craft. The children had fun with our      
science experiment of finding out what two colors make orange and planting grass 
seeds. Before we knew it, the month was over!  
 
GREETING CIRCLE   
Every day as we gather as a school family, we sing a song or learn a poem that reinforces new 
vocabulary and concepts. Many of the songs are popular children’s nursery rhymes and songs 
that you probably sang as a child. Others are new verses written specifically for our theme 
and sung to familiar tunes. Here is one of our favorites:  
 
In class, we introduced the numbers 9 and 10. They enjoyed counting the longhorns 
and talking about different animals we have in Texas. The children joyed counting 
fun shapes, reading stories and singing songs about Texas. We enjoyed our special 
Bible stories at the Club House where we learned more about God’s love for us and 
loving one another. We learned so much as we continue to grow in our relationship 
with Jesus!  
 
· Week 1: Crawling Critters  
· Week 2: Flying Critters  
· Week 3: Hopping Critters  
· Week 4: Scaly & Slithering Critters  
 
  
Learning through God’s love and 
grace,  
Mrs. Judy 

SCRIP order sale begins April 22nd 
 “SCRIP” means subsƟtute for money. When 

you purchase a SCRIP card, you are purchasing 
negoƟable giŌ cards that are used just like 

cash. The naƟonal and local retailers issue the 
giŌ cards where you already shop. These   

merchants want to support non-profit organi-
zaƟons and in return ask you to support them 
by shopping with SCRIP cards at their stores. 

With every purchase, Day One will earn     
revenue for our school. This is probably the 

easiest fundraiser I have seen. 
 


